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August 26, 2020 
 Projects: 18-2252 and 15-1345 

 
CONSTRUCTION WORK STARTING IN YOUR NEIGHBOURHOOD 

SCHOMBERG AVENUE 
 

On or about September 8, 2020, we will start installing a new sanitary sewer and watermain on  
Schomberg Avenue. 
 
SCHEDULE (Weather Permitting) 
• Regular working hours will be 7 a.m. to 7 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
• Mobilization of equipment and material has commenced. 
• Sanitary sewer between Cawthra Road and approximately 3429 Schomberg Avenue: 

o September 8, 2020 to October 16, 2020  
• Watermain between Cawthra Road and Breckenridge Road: 

o October 19, 2020 to November 4, 2020 
 

TRAFFIC, DRIVEWAY AND PARKING INFORMATION 
•  We will manage traffic to minimize disruption to vehicles, cyclists and pedestrians. 
• We may need to temporarily reduce traffic to a single lane during some portions of work. 
• Due to construction activities, we may need to block your driveway for a short time.  We will 

contact you before we do this to arrange for the best time and for alternate access, if needed. 
• On-street parking will be reduced during construction. 

 
PROJECT UPDATES 
• The Region of Peel will always let you know if there are any major changes to the plans. 
• All the project notices are on line at peelregion.ca/pw/construction/miss/15-1345.htm. 
• Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 
 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
• Critical infrastructure construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, 

contractors and the community safe by complying with provincial guidelines, physical 
distancing, using personal protective equipment, and adjusting work schedules and shifts. 

 
Grace Krasowski 
Project Manager, Wastewater Division 
905-791-7800, ext. 7820 
grace.krasowski@peelregion.ca  
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